
 

NORTHBOROUGH BOARD OF HEALTH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Northborough Board of Health will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at 6:30 P.M. in the Northborough Town 
Offices, 63 Main Street Northborough, MA, in the Selectmen’s 
Meeting Room.  The purpose of this public hearing is to consider 
proposed changes to the Northborough Board of Health Smoking 
Rules and Regulations.  Copies of the proposed changes can be 
obtained at the Northborough Board of Health office.  
 

      Jamie Terry, Health Agent 

      Board of Health 

   Please Print:  January 29, 2013, February 5, 2013 

 


